

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee gov

May 12, 2015

Michael Tsirlin Zarko's Nightclub 4126 N Teutonia Ave Milwaukee, WI 53209 Atty. Michael Maistelman 8989 N Port Washington Rd Ste 221 Milwaukee, WI 53217

Dear Mr. Tsirlin:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 28, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council a 10 day suspension of your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises located at 4126 N Teutonia Ave ("Zarko's Nightclub") based on the police report.

On May 1, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be renewed with a 10 day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, May 12, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew with a 10 day suspension your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) based on the police report.

Said suspension of your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., May 13, 2015 through 11:59 p.m., May 22, 2015.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. ( City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

May 12, 2015

Atty. Michael Maistelman 8989 N Port Washington Rd Ste 221 Milwaukee, WI 53217 Michael Tsirlin Zarko's Nightclub 4126 N Teutonia Ave Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Tsirlin:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 28, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council a 10 day suspension of your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises located at 4126 N Teutonia Ave ("Zarko's Nightclub") based on the police report.

On May 1, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be renewed with a 10 day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, May 12, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew with a 10 day suspension your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) based on the police report.

Said suspension of your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., May 13, 2015 through 11:59 p.m., May 22, 2015.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSI City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

May 12, 2015

Manuel Escobar Manny's Club 69, LLC 1663 S 11th St Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Escobar:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 28, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council a 10 day suspension of your Class B Tavern license(s) for the premises located at 1663 S 11th St ("Club 69") based on the police report, aldermanic testimony, and neighborhood testimony.

On May 1, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class B Tavern license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be renewed with a 10 day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, May 12, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew with a 10 day suspension your Class B Tavern license(s) based on the police report, aldermanic testimony, and neighborhood testimony.

Said suspension of your Class B Tavern license(s) is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., May 21, 2015 through 11:59 p.m., May 30, 2015.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZA City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee gov

May 12, 2015

Stephen Jaszkowski Pepper 200, LLC 200 E Washington St Milwaukee, WI 53204 Atty. William Fenger 2820 E Layton Ave St Francis, WI 53235

Dear Mr. Jaszkowski:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 28, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council renewal of your Class B Tavern and renewal with a 30 day suspension of your Public Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises located at 200 E Washington St ("Studio 200") based on police, aldermanic, and public testimony and the police report.

On May 1, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the Class B Tavern license be renewed and the Public Entertainment Premises license be renewed with a 30 day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, May 12, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew your Class B Tavern and renew with a 30 day suspension your Public Entertainment Premises license(s) based on police, aldermanic, and public testimony and the police report.

Said suspension of your Public Entertainment Premises license(s) is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., May 3, 2015 through 11:59 p.m., June 1, 2015.

Respectfully,

AMES R. OWCZARSKI

yy Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

May 12, 2015

Atty. William Fenger 2820 E Layton Ave St Francis, WI 53235 Stephen Jaszkowski Pepper 200, LLC 200 E Washington St Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Jaszkowski:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 28, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council renewal of your Class B Tavern and renewal with a 30 day suspension of your Public Entertainment Premises license(s) for the premises located at 200 E Washington St ("Studio 200") based on police, aldermanic, and public testimony and the police report.

On May 1, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the Class B Tavern license be renewed and the Public Entertainment Premises license be renewed with a 30 day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, May 12, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew your Class B Tavern and renew with a 30 day suspension your Public Entertainment Premises license(s) based on police, aldermanic, and public testimony and the police report.

Said suspension of your Public Entertainment Premises license(s) is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., May 3, 2015 through 11:59 p.m., June 1, 2015.







Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee gov

May 12, 2015

Victor Lavrik 1518 N Franklin Pl Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Lavrik:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 28, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Class A Malt & Class A Liquor license for the premises located at 1518 N Franklin Pl ("Tina's Market") based on neighborhood testimony.

On Tuesday, May 12, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your Class A Malt & Class A Liquor license application based on neighborhood testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee gov

May 12, 2015

Richard Lepping, Agent Border Patrol WI Inc 260 W Holt Ave #3 Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Lepping:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 28, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your applications for Food Dealer and Extended Hours Establishment licenses for the premises located at 260 W Holt Ave #3. ("Taco Bell") based on nonappearance and neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, May 12, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your Food Dealer and Extended Hours Establishment license applications based on nonappearance and neighborhood objections.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee gov

May 12, 2015

William Wisth 12539 N Island Dr Mequon, WI 53092

Dear Mr. Wisth:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, April 29, 2015, the Public Works Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's License based on nonappearance.

On Tuesday, May 12, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's License application(s) based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

